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Chair Marsh and Committee Members, 

I am Janice Flegel. I farm in Central Oregon with my family. We live in rural Oregon 

and have to transport commodities to get them to market. 

 

I urge you to support HB 3022. This is a welcome bill as the effects of rules adopted 

by the EQC and DEQ are burdensome. Elected officials should be the ones to adopt 

rules and regulations. I believe the Oregon Legislative process would be a good 

check and balance to this process.  

 

EQC adopted rules that align Oregon with California's vehicle emission standards. 

This will be extremely onerous on rural Oregonians. The citizens that this affects 

should have an opportunity to have their voices heard. Our business cannot afford 

the many rules that DEQ and EQC keep adding to our already full plate.  

 

Please Support HB 3022 


